
 

Calling all Dog Owners: 

Pop along to the 
conservatory in Castle Park 
to pick up advice, 
information and meet 
partners and organisations 
around being a responsible 
dog owner.  

 

 
Friday  

4
th

 March 2016 
 
 

Drop-in anytime between 
12pm – 4pm 

 
 

Castle Park 
Conservatory, 

Frodsham, WA6 6SE 
For more information or to raise 
matters of local concern - contact 
Sharon your Locality Officer  

Tel: 01606 288 766 

Email: sharon.marshall 
@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk 

Love Frodsham 

 

Attending: PCSO’s, Community 
Safety Warden’s, RSPCA, Dog 
Warden, Streetscene and CWAC 

enforcement officers. 


